
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

June 15, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Docket U-210151—PacifiCorp’s Comments 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) appreciates the opportunity to 
respond to the Commission’s Notice of Inquiry into reducing the administrative burden in 
support of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) ongoing 
inquiry into the adequacy of the current regulatory framework.   

PacifiCorp’s brief responses to Staff’s comments are enclosed as Attachment A. 

In addition to Staff’s recommendations, PacifiCorp requests eliminating one additional reporting 
requirement, which is required by Order 12 in Docket UE-152253. Under Order 12, PacifiCorp 
is required to provide quarterly reports of the decoupling deferral amounts, and these reports are 
filed as an attachment to PacifiCorp’s quarterly results of operations reports. Consistent with 
Staff’s recommendation for Avista’s decoupling quarterly reports, PacifiCorp respectfully 
requests that these reports be eliminated while maintaining the annual decoupling compliance 
filing submitted in Docket UE-152253 every June 15. 

Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

            /s/             .  
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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